BARRY SKINNER MEMORIAL MIXED PAIRS

Congratulations to our Members who competed in the Barry Skinner Memorial Mixed Pairs held at Burnside LBC on Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday Evenings, May 29th, 30th & 31st.

First Place overall and Trophy Winners were Lynda Robbins along with Harry Walker of Vic West.

Harry Harrison, along with his sister Sheila Schubert were second place. Congrats to Steve & Jill Foster, High two game winners in early draw 🌕

Another fine showing from JDF Members \mathbf{Y} $\mathbf{0}$ $\mathbf{0}$





